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DEVELOPMENT SERVICES
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	EXECUTIVE SUMMARY

1.0
Recommendations
That the Cabinet endorse:-

1.
the general approach to and timetable for UDP Review; and

2.
the suggested approach in key decision areas.

2.0
Executive Summary
The City Council’s UDP, having been Adopted in 1995, is now in the early stages of its formal Review, which will update the Plan and carry it forward to 2011.

The Report outlines an approach to Plan Review based upon updating and modernising the Adopted UDP, much of which remains basically sound and relevant in terms of its strategy and policies.   It is suggested that the Reviewed Plan should have a commitment to the Themes of:-

-
urban regeneration;

-
sustainable development;

-
environmental improvements; and

-
social inclusion.

The timetable for the Reviewed Plan may be summarised as follows:-

-
internal consultation draft - December 2000;

-
first formal Deposit - May 2001;

-
second Deposit - December 2001;

-
public Inquiry - June 2002.
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